## Danny and Darleen Whetstone

Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions
P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086
DannyWhetstone@wwntbm.com



January 2006

Dear Fellow Labourers,

We have closed out another year, and now we embark on a new one. The Lord was so good to give us traveling mercies last year. We pray that He will watch over our journeys this year also. Darleen and I appreciate your kindness to stand by us another year. It is our sincere desire to serve our Lord faithfully in 2006. We count on you praying for us.

Thirty-five years ago this month the Lord called me to preach the Word of God. Thirty-five years ago the Lord led Pastor Bill Wingard to establish World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission. I did not meet Pastor Wingard until 1976, but it has been a privilege to work with him in this ministry since 1977 as a board member, and since 1985 as a missionary serving with World Wide. Our Lord has blessed us with open doors to serve, for which we will forever be grateful.

Darleen and I plan to be in Micronesia in February. We would appreciate it if you would pray that the Lord might give us a prosperous journey and traveling mercies. We will visit missionaries on Pohnpei and Guam. Would you also pray that the Lord might use us in meetings throughout 2006? We want to see folks saved and serving our Lord. Pray that the Lord would call many to the gospel ministry, and raise up the funds to send missionaries to the mission field.

Thank you again for your kindness to us.

In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone